
 

 

May 7th, 2020 

 

TAKAHATA PRECISION HQ response to COVID-19 epidemic (4th update) 

 

 

Dear business partners, 

 

Thank you very much for your continuous support. 

 

Due to the recent state of emergency extension in Japan,  

TAKAHATA PRECISION Co. Ltd. will update its infection spread prevention measures as follows. 

 

  ・Employees will continue working remotely until Friday, May 29th , 2020. 

    ・Overseas and domestic business trips are prohibited for a time being. 

 

※ The above may be changed depending on COVID-19 infection status and National or Prefectural 

Policies. 

 

Our domestic Group Companies (Yamanashi and Kyushu) will continue operating as normal while taking 

thorough measures to prevent the spread of COVID-19. 

 

With the highest priority on the safety of our employees and business partners, we will continue to strive for 

proper business continuity. 

 

Thank you very much for your kind understanding. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Tomohisa Saito 

Head of Corporate Division 

TAKAHATA PRECISION CO., LTD. 


